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There is language in the ordinances that require the movable tiny homes to be built to 
the NFPA RV Standard or the ANSI 11.95 Park Model Standard. 

Both standards address all life and fire safety. 

The fact that they are mobile is a great benefit to any heavy fire zone area because they can be
moved easily. 

Thank you 

Making Tiny Possible! 

Janet Thome   509 345 2013 

THIA Industry Liaison And Media Coordinator For The Tiny Home Industry Association 
https://www.tinyhomeindustryassociation.org/

tinyportablecedarcabins.com

Fusing The Mobility Of An RV With The Quality  Of A Custom Built Home 
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